
BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT - 2020 

Dear Parents:  
 

Ben Franklin Junior High School will be hosting “Back to School Night” for parents on 
September 14, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  The purpose of Back to School Night is to provide parents an 
opportunity to meet their child’s teachers and see the classrooms. Teachers will discuss the 
course content, expectations, grading systems, and course material. 
 

The evening begins promptly at 7:00 p.m. with parents reporting to your student’s 1st hour class. 
Bells will be rang for you to proceed to the next class according to your child’s schedule. Maps 
will be available in front of the library. 
 

PARENTS ARE TO FOLLOW THEIR CHILD’S SCHEDULE.  Students may use the 
worksheet below to write their schedule for parents to follow.  Please stop in the library during 
your child’s study hall period, enjoy refreshments, and visit with our Administrators. 
 

Back to School Night is very important and beneficial to staff and parents. We invite and 
encourage all parents to attend. 

Sincerely, 

  
Steven R. Prokop, Principal 

                                   ​BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT SCHEDULE  
PERIOD COURSE  ROOM #   ​TEACHER 
1 ​(7:00-7:09)__________________________________________________________________ 
2 ​(7:13-7:20)__________________________________________________________________ 
3 ​(7:24-7:31)__________________________________________________________________ 
4 ​(7:35-7:42)__________________________________________________________________ 
5A & 5B​ (7:46-7:53)____________________________________________________________ 
6A & 6B​ (7:57-8:04)____________________________________________________________ 
7​ (8:08-8:15)__________________________________________________________________ 
8 ​(8:19-8:26)___________________________________________________________________ 
 

REMINDER: SCHOOL FEES ARE DUE! YOU MAY PAY FEES IN THE MAIN OFFICE, 
ONLINE THROUGH SKYWARD FAMILY ACCESS, OR MAIL THEM TO BEN FRANKLIN 
JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL. 


